
Hong Kong Families Clinic to suspend
service

     The Department of Health today (June 11) announced that due to serious
flooding caused by water pipe leakage at the Hong Kong Families Clinic
locating at 3/F, Tang Chi Ngong Specialist Clinic, 284 Queen's Road East, Wan
Chai, the service of the clinic will be suspended today for urgent repair
works. Those who have made appointments will be informed of the appropriate
arrangement.
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